NELCI

NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

NPCI /UPI/OC No.11 /2016-17 December 7, 2016
To,

All Member Banks - Unified Payments Interface (UPI)

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: UPI - Urgent enablement of reading/generating dynamic QR code by 20th December
2016

We draw your kind reference to our circular Nos. NPCl /UPI/OC No.07 /2016-17 dated 19" of
October 2016 under the subject: “UPI usability enhancements” & addendum circular nc. NPCI
JUPI/OC No.08 /2016-17 dated 15 of November 2016 under the subject: “Addendum to Circular
for implementing UPI 1.5 changes”.

2) Further to the above submissions, we wish to draw a specific reference to sub point iii,
under our circular no. NPClI /UPI/OC No.07 /2016-17 dated 19 of October 2016
highlighting the requirement of functionality of generation & reading of dynamic QR code
in the PSP Apps. Few member banks are already in the process of enabling this.

3) With the evolving and imminent business scenarios, it is critical to have the solution ready
so that large scale merchant acquisition on UPI can be started at the earliest. It has been
decided to have this functionality rolled out on all UPI apps by 20" of December 2016

Please do also acknowledge the receipt of the circular and send in a word of confirmation through
an email to the following email ids:

Mr. Rajesh Dangwani: Rajesh.dangwani@npci.org.in

Mr. Thomas Kurian: Thomas.kurian@npci.org.in

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Dilip Ashe
Chief Operating Officer
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